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DEPARTMENT OF INSURANCE

NOTICE

To:  All Insurance Companies Licensed to Write Insurance in Nebraska
From: Bruce R. Ramge, Director of Insurance
Date: April 16,2021

RE: Nebraska Certificates of Authority

Certificates of Authority in Nebraska expire on April 30 each year. The Nebraska
Department of Insurance normally prints updated certificates and mails to every
company each year by mid-April.

This year, with the change of Director of Insurance becoming effective April 19, the
printing and mailing of those certificates have been delayed. Please be assured if you
are compliant with all filings, your company has been renewed in the system. It is just
the printing of the certificate that has been delayed.

If you require an updated copy for a specific reason prior to receiving the new
certificate, please contact Kristy Hadden to receive an electronic copy. Kristy can be
reached via email at Kristy.Hadden@nebraska.gov.
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